
 
July 27, 2020 

 
 

Hello everyone, 

It is hard to believe that we are at the end of July and moving into the Civic holiday weekend. 

I wanted to take this opportunity to inform you that we continue to have no active COVID-19 cases at 
any of our sites. 

As you know, outdoor and indoor visiting is in place across our sites and they are being well received. 
We are excited to continue to see our clients and residents connecting with their loved ones. We are 
adhering to all the best practices and the directives set out by the provincial government and public 
health authorities to ensure the overall safety and well-being of our clients, residents, staff and family 
members. 

We continue to post updates and documents on the website to help you navigate the new 
procedures relating to visits. Please use the links on the website to attain further information. Please 
also continue to reach out to your contacts at our sites if you have any questions. 

A special thanks to our incredible staff for being so committed to our clients, residents and family 
members – you are doing a fantastic job and are very much appreciated. 

I hope that everyone has a good long weekend. Be safe! 

 

 
 
Steve Sherrer 
CEO 


